June 11, 2004

Mr. Brian P. Lamb

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer
C-SPAN

400 North Capitol Street N.-W
Washington D.C. 20001

Dear Mr. Lamb,

Thank you very much for taking time out of what I am sure is a very busy
schedule to meet with us. I’m sure I speak for all of my classmates when I say that it
meant a lot

[ took a lot out of your speech. You said many interesting things that I will
hopefully be able to take with me for the rest of my life. I now know, through your
sharing of your experiences, what I need to do in order to become the best possible leader
that I can be

This summer I will be working at summer camps and hopefully I will be able to
use your advice in order to be a great leader for everyone at the camps. Once again thank
you very much for your generosity.

With kindest regards, I am,

Sincerely,






